NOTIFICATION

Date : 13-03-2025

In continuation of the Notification Memo No.CJM/BAJ/2025/199-201
dtd 27-02-2025, it is hereby notified that, the date of interveiw for the post of peon
scheduled on 31/03/2025 (Roll No. 41 to 76) is postponed due to Id-Ul-Fitre and
same has been re-scheduled on 06-04-2025 (Sunday).

All other terms and conditions will remain unchanged.

Inform all concerned.
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Memo No.CIM/BAJ/2025/ 285-287 Date :13-03-2025
Copy forwarded to :

X The System Assistant, for uploading the notification in the official website of

District Judiciary, Bajalli.

2. Office Notice Board.
3. Office File.
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